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Tahoe Tallac Little League Families,

We're excited to kick off the 2025 season and collaborate with you in making it a success! As a parent or guardian, you play a vital role in shaping your child's Little League experience. To encourage greater involvement and community engagement, we are reinstating our volunteer.

Here's how it works:

We're implementing a $50 refundable volunteer fee per family. Volunteer for 10 hours during the season, and we'll refund the fee.

There are many fun and rewarding ways to get involved that include but are not limited to:
Snack bar operations
Scorekeeping 
Team parent
Coach, or assistant coach
Field maintenance
Facilities maintenance
Gameday prep
Assistance with Special Events

If necessary, you are welcome to collaborate with friends or relatives to fulfill this requirement. In addition to receiving your reimbursement, you will also improve your child's experience, create connections and make new acquaintances in our community, you will enhance your child's experience, build connections and new acquaintances in our community, and, most importantly, you will help us provide a safe and enjoyable experience for each and every athlete.


We appreciate your support and anticipate an incredible 2025 season!

Thank you,
Tahoe Tallac Little League
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